
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – May 2023 

Hi BDTHC members, 

We had 10 members present at the picnic and 
hunt.  All of which had a very good time with 
plenty of good food and finds in the hunt.  The 
day was perfect with the weather being on its 
best behavior!  No rain this year. 

We would also like to thank the Goss's for their 
hospitality again this year.  A short meeting was 
held at the end of the day with 13 members 
present. we discussed much about the club and 

some changes that we are looking at as there are many things missing that we 
need to address.   

BJ said he has 2 coin planters that will handle 50 cent coins for the open hunt. 
Also we will enlarge the pull tab hunt field to 2 quadrants as using only 1 was a 
little to small.  No jewelry only coins will be buried for this hunt.   

Still looking for a food vendor or something to have some food at the hunt in 
August.  all suggestions will be looked into. 

Thanks to all the members at the Picnic and Hunt for filling out new sheets with 
their Information for our records.  as we said earlier we are missing many  
things and need to recover them.   

Finds of the month will be done for the months of May and June at the June 
meeting.  Just a reminder that all items submitted must be found in the month 
that they are found.   

Next meeting will be on June 12, 2023 at 6pm in the basement of the Forty 
Fort Municipal building.  AGAIN TIME CHANGE MEETING AT 6PM. 

Thats all for now. 

Happy Detecting 
President BDTHC 
By Derr

"The Penn Pointer"


